
 

Okeechobee County School Board 
Virtual Meeting 

Thursday, July 23, 2020, 6:00 p.m. 
 
 

The Okeechobee County School Board will meet on Thursday, July 23, 2020, at 6:00 p.m., to 

consider advertisement of proposed millage rates and proposed budget for the 2020-21 fiscal 

year.  Due to COVID-19 and an abundance of caution, this is a Zoom meeting.  To join the Zoom 

meeting go to: https://zoom.us/j/95404346484?pwd=MkFkV2xLeWlhM1plZWFDZ1dNTytjQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 954 0434 6484, Password: 4tqsx6 

Zoom Accessibility Features: Closed Captioning, Automatic Transcripts, Keyboard Accessibility, 

and Screen Reader Support.   

       

The virtual meeting will be conducted in Room 303 of the School Board Administrative Office 
at 700 SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee.  Due to COVID-19 there is limited access to the building.  
The public is invited to attend the virtual meeting.  For more information please call 863-462-5000 
x 1026. 


